
 

 

2023 New York premium rate information is now available for AARP® Medicare Supplement 
Insurance Plans, insured by UnitedHealthcare® Insurance Company. 

Effective February 1, 2023, the rates in New York will change. Please click on the button 
below to view rates for new enrollees with initial plan effective dates of February 1, 2023 to 
December 1, 2023. 

Reminders:

• There are discounts available that can add up to valuable savings off your clients’
monthly premium. To learn more, view the Discount Stuffer, located in 2023 New
York Enrollment Kits.

• AARP Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans’ monthly premium generally changes
once a year unless discounts change.

Member Billing Information 
Updated billing materials will be sent to members soon and will include: 

• A letter notifying the member of their new monthly premium payment (including any
applicable discounts). View the two versions of the letter:

o Coupon payer letter
o Electronic File Transfer (EFT) payer letter
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2023 Enrollment Materials 
The new Enrollment Kit includes the new 2023 rates through December 1, 
2023 plan effective dates and any changes that are being implemented in 
New York.  

Be sure to let consumers know that Medicare copayments and deductibles 
will change as of January 1, 2023. AARP Medicare Supplement Insurance 
Plans cover changes in Medicare copayments and deductibles, as 
applicable. 

Enrollment Kits may change throughout the year. Please make sure you 
have the most recent version by going to the Sales Materials Portal 
accessible via Jarvis. 

Helpful Resources 
On Learning Lab within Jarvis, you can find AARP Medicare Supplement Plan guides, job 
aids, and trainings that are offered monthly and cover a variety of topics. Spots for each 
training session are limited, so be sure to sign up early. 

AARP endorses the AARP Medicare Supplement Insurance Plans, insured by UnitedHealthcare Insurance Company 
or an affiliate (collectively “UnitedHealthcare”). UnitedHealthcare Insurance Company pays royalty fees to AARP for 
the use of its intellectual property. These fees are used for the general purposes of AARP. AARP and its affiliates are 
not insurers. AARP does not employ or endorse agents, brokers or producers. 

November 2022. Confidential and proprietary information of UnitedHealth Group. For internal/agent 
use only. Do not distribute or reproduce any portion without the express written permission of 
UnitedHealth Group.

View the LEAN video for an overview of 
features. 

Use LEAN to enroll your clients today! 

Don’t forget! LEAN™ offers fast and 
convenient online enrollment and four 
easy signature options: Electronic, 
Remote, Voice and Express Security 
Question.  
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